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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill is anticipated to have an undetermined fiscal impact on the General Fund expenditures 
of the Department of Revenue (DOR) to pay legal expenses of prevailing taxpayers in legal 
proceedings instituted by DOR or the Attorney General’s Office (AG). The fiscal impact amount 
is contingent upon the number of eligible proceedings, and the amount of legal expenses incurred 
by individual taxpayers in these proceedings. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on  January 12, 2021 
State Expenditure 
This bill amends Chapter 54 of Title 12, which governs the enforcement and collection of taxes 
imposed by DOR. The bill entitles a taxpayer, who is the prevailing party in an action or 
proceeding instituted by DOR or AG pursuant to Chapter 54, to reasonable attorneys’ fees and 
costs associated with defending the action or proceeding. 
 
DOR anticipates payments made pursuant to this legislation would likely be provided through 
the department’s General Fund appropriations. DOR anticipates there will be a fiscal impact as a 
result of this bill, however they are unable to estimate the amount. DOR is uncertain based on the 
current language of the bill as to which legal proceedings involving the department would 
qualify as being instituted by the department or AG. According to DOR, the legal proceedings 
they are typically involved with regarding tax collection and enforcement are a result of 
taxpayers appealing an assessment issued by DOR, and DOR does not typically bring legal 
actions against taxpayers. Additionally, DOR is unable to estimate an amount for the legal 
expenses incurred by individual taxpayers in legal proceedings involving the department, but 
indicates due to the complexity and longevity of some cases, the expenses could be substantial. 
Therefore, it is anticipated this bill will have an undetermined impact on the General Fund 
expenditures of DOR, contingent upon the number of eligible proceedings, and the amount 
incurred for legal expenses by individual taxpayers.  
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
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Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A  


